
March 05, 2024

Notice of Temporary UP Service Pause to TraPac LA

Dear Valued Customers,

Due to increased congestion in the Los Angeles basin, the Union Pacific has announced a
westbound "pause" for all laden export traffic from UP origin facilities to TraPac LA effective
today Monday, 3/4. UP have announced that the "pause" will be effective through at least
23:59 hrs on Friday, 3/8/24.

Any units waybilled before Monday should still be able to ingate. Detention freetime will be
extended accordingly.

Impacted UP facilities are:
UP RAIL - MARION
UP RAIL - KANSAS CITY (GARDNER AVE)
UP RAIL - ICTF (INTL CONTAINER TRANSFER FACILITY)
UP RAIL - DUPO-ST LOUIS (RAILRAMP)
UP RAIL - DENVER (RAILRAMP)
UP RAIL - DALLAS (DIT)
UP RAIL - CHICAGO JOLIET (GLOBAL 4)
UP AND IAIS RAIL - COUNCIL BLUFFS(OMAHA)
UP RAIL - SALT LAKE TERMINAL (RAILRAMP)
UP RAIL - SAN ANTONIO (SAIT)
UP RAIL - SETTEGAST (RAILRAMP)
UP RAIL - NEW ORLEANS (AVONDALE)
UP RAIL - EL PASO(SANTA TERESA INTERMODAL FACILITY)

Sincerely,
Ocean Network Express (North America) Inc.


